
Westminster Crier 

 

Paver Update   Sealing starts on Nov 13- not the 12th as originally stated.   The same procedure will be 

utilized as last time.  All residents should utilize the back gate on these days. 

November 13– phase 1 of paver sealing– should last 3 days 

November 19– phase 2 of paver sealing– should last 3 days 

The gate should be open for the weekends by noontime on Friday for both weeks if all goes  well 

 

NOTICE of pool closure  Please be aware 

As announced previously the pool and spa are undergoing major renovations.  

The Pool, Spa and area around them will be closed for these major renovations starting November 12 

through 

November 25.  This includes one week for renovations and several days to re fill the pool and spa 

Thank you in advance for your patience as this amenity is being upgraded for our use. 

 

Mark your calendars 

· Saturday November 16 ---Italian themed Pot Luck dinner 5:00 pm with DJ and dancing at the 

community center 

·   

· Saturday December 7 ---- Community Center Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony 6:00 pm 

  

    Wine, cheese & singing by Golf Coast Harmonizers “The Keepers” quartet 6:30 to 7:00 PM. 

 

Holiday Train Village   

Come enjoy some Nostalgia and Holiday Spirit at the train village at Jim and Alma's house at 2105 

Oxford Ridge Circle.  Stop by December 1-31 on Thursdays through Sundays from 5-10 pm.   

 

Announcement 

The Community Center is missing up to 35 chairs and a few tables that have been borrowed. Please 

bring them back ASAP...other residents would like to sign them out for their activity. There is a sign out 

form that residents should use before taking any tables or chairs.  

 

Christmas for the Guards 

 Last year many of you showed your appreciation of the work our guards do for all of us.  The Guards 

received gift cards and food for Christmas and New Years’ days at the guard house because of your 

generosity.  IF you are interested in donating again, please stop by the Westminster Community Office 

to see Paul or Jessica OR contact Betsy Rosser at 

brosser@brockport.edu    

If you bring food to the guards it must be pre-packaged food. Although appreciated, they will not 

accept home made goods. 



Please support our Guards and make it a special holiday time for them 

 

Announcement - Board Meeting 

Tuesday, November 19 at 7 pm in the Community Center 

 

Next Crier- comes out the week of November  19 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 


